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Falls City Council meets 
(KLZA)-- Following a public hearing drawing no public comment Monday night,
Falls City Council members approved a conditional use permit application from
Keith and Thelma Hayes to construct a freestanding solar panel system at 2103
Morgan Street.

Approval of the application was recommended by the Planning and Zoning
Commission.

The Council also approved a resolution for disposition of vacant lots at 820
McLean Street and 1704 Morton Street, both owned by the City. Ownership of
the lots will be transferred to the Southeast Nebraska Land Bank, who will make
an effort to redevelop the vacant properties.

Falls City EDGE Executive Director Lucas Froeschl provided the economic
development groups 2024 1st Quarter report.

Froeschl reported the Wilderness 3 project which will include 8 new duplexes is
close to completion with the units possible being available for rent within a couple
of months.

Freoschl also reported EDGE is partnering with Community Medical Center on a
childcare center project to provide childcare capacity for the local workforce.
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